## MPU Student Newsletter



If you would like to join us for the escape room night, please RSVP and fill out the survey at https://goo.gl/forms/gPOaQSJWs9clJsOP2 by April 8th.

## Retreat recap

Thank you to everyone who attended the inaugural MPU retreat! In total we had 33 participants, which included students and academic and clinical staff. Activities included debates, group problem solving exercises, discussion regarding the mission and vision of the MPU, and a lively game of broomball. Photos from the event can be found at https://goo.gl/photos/MnMLi11HMbY5igvq7.

## Conference attendance

MPSC will be organizing group accommodation for students attending COMP and AAPM this summer. When you know if you are attending one of these conferences, please let André (COMP) and/or Susannah (AAPM) know.